

A Middle States Accredited Catholic Academy
24 Brookline Avenue
Nutley, New Jersey 07110
Phone 973-667-2049 Fax 973-661-9259
www.gsanutley.org

Dear Parents/Guardians:	
Dear Tarents/Quartians.	
Health laws of the State of New Jersey require the current seasonal flu vaccination for all children enrolled in pre- school by December 31, 2023. Please have your health care provider complete the form below indicating the date that your child has received the vaccine. To avoid exclusion, this form should be returned to the school nurse prior to December 31, 2023.	
Sincerely,	·
School Nurse	
Student Name	DOB
Flu Vaccine/	
Health Provider Signature	Health Care Stamp